STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250  Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-100054

~ March 8, 2011

Mark McKellar

Food Group President
J.R. Simplot Company
6360 South Federal Way
Boise, ID 83716-9617

Dear Mr. McKellar:

RE: 2010 Natural Gas Standard Inspection — J.R. Simplot Moses Lake Facilities

Thank you for your letter dated February 8, 2011, for the 2010 natural gas pipeline standard
inspection at J.R. Simplot’s Moses Lake facilities.

Your response clarified procedures and practices for the probable violations and areas of concerns.
Staff accepts J.R. Simplot’s proposal to bring this item into compliance. Docket number PG-100054
will be closed as of March 8, 2011.

Please refer to the above docket number in any future correspondence regarding this inspection. If
you have any questions or need any further assistance, please contact Al Jones at (360) 664-1321.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc. Bill Gilmour, J.R. Simplot

Mark Knight, J.R. Simplot
Robert Cosentino, Cosentino Consulting
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